
Cote, Alex 

From: Nancy Hannett <hannett@wi.mit.edu> 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:28 AM 
To: SLG 
Subject: LD 2101 

This rllesszrge m'igi11ates from outside the lvlaine Legislzntllre. 

Hello,
I 

My family has owned a summer house on Raymond Cape for two generations, around 60 years. In that time 
there have been many changes and significant development along the shore of Sebago Lake. When done 
carefully and respectfully it will allow generations in the future to enjoy the beauty of the area. However, 

recently there has been a shift away from that respect to more self serving and expedient development. I am 
very concerned that if this behavior continues we all will lose an irreplaceable resource. For these reasons my 
family and I support the passage of bill LD 2101. 

Best, 

Nancy Hannett 
Raymond Cape Rd. 
Raymond
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